
 

 

 

 

 

KELLANDS SCHOOL 

HALLOWEEN DISCO 

Sunday 6th November  

1.45pm – 3.00pm (P1-3) 

3.15pm - 4.30pm (P4-7) 
 

 
Admission Tickets £3 (includes drink, crisps, glow stick, a sweet to take home 

and entertainment provided by Quirky Discos) 

 

Fancy Dress: Gift vouchers for best boy and girl costumes in each primary. 

(Parents welcome to stay for judging then return to pick up children at 

finish time.)     

 

Chill out Zone: For those who have danced too much!  

 

Raffle prizes Gift vouchers for the lucky ticket numbers 

 

 

In order that we know exactly who is attending the disco, there will be a register of all the children, by 

class and parents/guardians will be required to sign in and out each child. This is for safety reasons i.e. 

in case of fire/evacuation.  At the end of the P1-3 disco, the children can be collected from Unit 1. 

P4-7 pupils can be collected from the hall.  Please see the parent helper with your child’s class to sign 

out your child. No child will be allowed to leave without an adult. We will try to make the process as 

timely as possible. 

 

Crisps, juice and sweets will be given to the children.  Should your child have any allergies or a medical 

condition you feel the Parent Council should be made aware of please advise on the parent consent 

form. 

 

Parent Council will be selling tickets in class on Tuesday 1 and Wednesday 2 November. Please 

send your child into school with their payment and the completed Consent Form on those days to buy 

tickets directly from the Parent Council.  

 

Admission is by ticket only.   


